From: lischia@aol.com

To: Zoning Board of Appeals
Subject: re: addressing "appeal" by Joel Green 222 Hillspoint Rd
Date: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 12:54:41 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click
links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

...To Westport ZBA & Others
My name is Peter de Caprio - I own 238 Hillspoint Rd & reside there. I have followed the
progress of the liquor licensing for Romanacci's Compo LLC and wish to support -

wholeheartedly - the ZBA decision to allow alcohol sales at this location.

To me, Romanacci's has enhanced our neighborhood and I fully support ZBA's initial approval
for the license to be in place and active.

...peter de caprio
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